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To the MLSA 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the below. 

The Danish MariƟme Authority has no comments on the EIA and SIA report regarding Greenland 
Anorthosite Mining's anorthosite project. 

Kind regards  

MeƩe Rosager  

Special consultant  

MariƟme regulaƟon and law  

Dir. tel.: +45 72196223  

E-mail: mro@dma.dkTil Råstofstyrelsen 

 

 


